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Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

91.4% 88.6% 95.2% 89.0% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

89.3% 95.0% Not in Not in 

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

Best Class:  Year 1                    

Attendance Congratulations. 

Well done to Year groups  who have met and passed the 

schools attendance target. 

Late arrival at school impacts your child’s attendance mark; 

please ensure your child is ready to line up on the playground at 

8.50am. 

A huge well done and round of applause to Year 5 

and 6 who have been isolating at home —your en-

gagement and effort towards your home learning has 

been incredible. You should be really proud of your-

selves! Thank you parents 

for supporting your chil-

dren’s learning during this 

time. We look forward to 

seeing you back at school 

on Thursday 3rd Decem-

ber 

Staffordshire County Council have asked us to com-

municate the following information: 

Currently anyone who has one of the main symptoms 

of persistent cough, high temperature, new cough or 

loss of taste or smell must self-isolate immediately and 

book a test. However, with many people displaying oth-

er symptoms, we are asking residents in Staffordshire 

to consider getting tested as a precaution if they have 

other symptoms such as:  

 Headaches • Aches and pains • Feeling very tired 

for no good reason • Sore throat • Runny nose • 

Sneezing • Sometimes ‘tummy ache’ in children  

People with any of these symptoms can carry on going 

to school or work if they are well enough to do so and 

only need to self-isolate if the test comes back positive. 

As a school we would advise that if your child displays 

symptoms that worry you, please speak to your GP or 

call 111 for advice on whether your child should be test-

ed.  

Christmas Cards 

Children can bring Christmas cards in but they must 

go into a post box provided and will be given out 

once they have been quarantined. We ask to help 

with this that children bring in their cards during 

the week of 7th December and they will be distrib-

uted during the final week of school. 
Across Staffordshire, a look for a light campaign is running 

that works a bit like the rainbows.  

It is encourage families to make a lantern out of recycled 

materials (milk carton, jar etc…) decorate them and then 

display in the window for people to spot on the above date. 

School will provide battery operated tea lights for any child 

that would like one for their lantern. 

Swimming will resume at Stafford Leisure Centre on 

Tuesday 8th December for Year 3. 


